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          Now look at them!

     
 

End of the summer Goodbyes
It is always hard to say the last goodbyes to the staff
and campers that we have shared such special times
with.  Here at Cub Creek we become part of a larger
family and those memories and ties will stay with us
forever.  So once again, we look down the road
waving goodbye as the last car pulls out and can say
with a thankful heart, “It has been a great summer.”
Thanks to all the parents who shared their children
with us.  Without you we would not be here.
                     SEE YOU NEXT YEAR!

Fun Animal Fact for the month.

The Lynx has excellent eyesight and

can spot a mouse 250 feet away.  

Watch out mice in the Barn.  Jazz

(our new baby lynx) just might catch

you.

It is not too early to register.  Check out our “Price Freeze”.  Up until Sept. 30  you can register forth

summer 2011 and only pay 2010 prices.  After the 30  the price will go up to $795 per week. Registerth

online or call the office at 573-458-2125.

Kanga & Roo

The two baby Bennet Wallabies that our

campers helped bottle raise this summer have

really grown. The picture below was taken just

before the summer sessions started. 

Gizmo
Gizmo is a ringtailed lemur that was born
here at the ranch about 6 weeks ago.  He
loves to have his head rubbed and makes
purring noises along with little squeaks. 
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